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Date:  February 28, 2025 
 
To:  All Baker Water Systems Distributors 
 
Subject: April 1, 2025 Price Adjustments Due to New Tariff Actions  
 
In light of the recent tariff development, the U.S. government implemented a 10% tariff on products 
originating from China.  These tariffs directly impacted not only some of our finished resale products, 
but also some of our components used in our manufactured products.  Unfortunately, given these 
additional costs, Baker Water Systems will be implementing price adjustments on April 1, 2025.  The 
product groups impacted by this tariff are listed below: 
 
Campbell Import Resale Products: 10% 
 
 Import Brass Fittings 
 Import Steel Fittings 
 Import Stainless Steel Insert Fittings 
 Import Deep Well Pipe Couplings 
 Import Relief Valves 
 Import Brady Air Valves 
 Import SS Check & Foot Valves 
 Import Stainless Steel Relief Valves 
 Import PVC Ball Valves 
 Import Stainless Steel Valves 
 Import Lead Free Ball Valves 
 Import Yard Hydrants 
 Import Cast Iron Well Seals 
 Import Cast Iron Well Caps 
 Import Stainless Steel Pitless Adapters 
 Import Stainless Steel Pull Tee Accessories & Part 
 Import Stainless Steel Pull Tees 
 Import Constant Pressure Manifolds & Accessories  
 Import Stainless Steel Tank Crosses 
 Import Cup & Valve Leathers 
 Import Pitcher Pumps & Parts 
 Import Well Points 
 Import Top Guides 
 Import Lead Free Pressure Gauges 
 Import Pressure Switches 
  
 
 
 



 
  
 
 
 
Campbell Manufactured Products using Import Components 
 
 3%  Yard Hydrants & Parts 
 5%-7% Select Unassembled TFP’s 
 1%-6% Select Assembled TFP’s 
 1%-2% Ultrafiltration Products 

10%  Ultrafiltration Parts 
 4%  Scale Reduction Cartridge 
 
 
Monitor Residential Products 
 
 2% BEZ Weld-On / Clamp-On Pitless Adapters 
 3% Magnum Yard Hydrant 

10% Watertight Locking Well Cap 
 
 
 
New list prices will be posted on our website at www.bakerwatersystems.com the week of March 17, 
2025. 
 
Baker Water Systems would like to thank you for your continued loyalty and support of American 
manufacturing. 
 
Donna M. Weller  

 
 
General Manager 
Campbell/Monoflex Divisions 

http://www.bakerwatersystems.com/

